
THANK YOU

WE NEED YOU!

FEBRUARY 2025

SAINT ALOYSIUS PARISH SCHOOL 

HOME AND SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER

MEET THE BOARD IMPORTANT DATES

JOIN THE BOARD
We invite you to consider joining our

fantastic Home and School Board!
Serving on the board is a wonderful

opportunity to connect, engage, and make
a lasting impact in our school

community. If you are interested, please
e-mail Mr. Palmieri at

apalmieri@saintaloysius.net 

Home and School Board Positions

President
Julie DeMichael

Vice President
Kayt Davis

Treasurer
Kate Baldwin

Corresponding Secretary
Heather Gleiter

Student Engagement Coordinator
Michelle Mastroianni

February 17th - NO SCHOOL

February 21st - 3rd Grade Wax Museum

February 28th - Purse Bingo 7:00 pm

Thank You to everyone who
helped make Catholic

Schools Week such a success
for our entire school

community!
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